
 
DEPARTMENT OF AFRICANA STUDIES 

CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH 
 
 
 

AFRS Study Group—Spring 2014 
 

 
Students who are currently taking courses within the Africana Studies 
Department are invited to participate in an ongoing, on-campus study group. 
This study group is intended to serve several purposes: 
 

• (1)  it is meant to improve upon the student’s present study habits 
by reinforcing the importance of studying within a group setting; 
  

• (2)  it is meant to increase the student’s network of support by 
fostering social relationships with their peers; and 

 
• (3)  it is intended to reaffirm our serious commitment to student 

success by increasing our presence and support in their practice of 
learning, outside of the classroom.   

 
 
It is our hope that students will use this group as a means to connect with their 
peers and develop on-going study groups that extend beyond this particular 
group. Dates for the month of March are as follows:  
 

    Tuesday, March 18th:   1:00 pm to 2:30 pm 
 

 
All study groups will take place in the Africana Studies Department 

Conference Room located on the third floor of the Psychology Building 
(Room 310-A) 

 
 
 
 
 

Coordinator:  
Professor Natalie Sartin 

 
Office:  PSY-309     Telephone: (562) 985-8686 

Email: Natalie.Sartin@csulb.edu 
 

 


